
                      Nantwich Park Road Bowling Club 

 

                         New member welcome letter   

Dear new Member, 

   I am pleased to inform you that the management committee have accepted your 

application for membership of Park Road Bowling Club Bowling Club,  

Membership will commence upon receipt of the £50 annual membership fee which is 

renewable by the 31st of March every year. You may pay on line to ; 

Nantwich Park Rd, Sort code 20-45-45, account number 90072273.   Or you may send 

a cheque Payable to Nantwich Park Rd Bowling Club to the treasurer, Mrs Pat Cornes, 

Checkley hall, Checkley Lane, Nantwich,CW5 7QA. 

    When you next visit the Club please pay some time reading the notices displayed on 

the notice boards, especially Club Rules, privacy Notice etc. 

   We have a Website you can view. https://nantwichparkroadbowlingclub.uk 

You may find it interesting. 

Communication to the membership is via the Club Secretary  

jimbomoulton46@gmail.com  It is advised that you add this to your mail list to prevent 

any messages going in your junk email box. 

   League Bowling takes place on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday evenings at 

7pm. Also on the afternoons at 2pm on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday until 4pm 

ish. You are quite welcome to come and watch. 

    Any other time social bowling is permitted from 11am daily subject to some days 

when work is being carried out on the green. This is usually notified. 

    There will also be occasions where additional matches/competitions are arranged. 

Please keep your eye on the fixtures boards. 

    Any other information will be on the notice boards in the clubhouse however if you do 

have any questions do not hesitate to ask myself or any member. 

Best Regards, Happy bowling 

Jim Moulton Club Secretary, 07814 184115    
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